
Parc Eglos School Newsletter 

Friday, 23rd June 2017 

BACS Payments 

Please be advised that our new BACS details are as follows: 

Bank Account Name: Southerly Point Co-operative Multi-Academy Trust 

Account Number: 54497360 

Sort Code: 30-80-48 

If you are paying fees directly into our bank account, please use the reference ‘PE’ followed by your child’s name and 

the invoice number if this applies. As we are now part of the Southerly Point Co-operative Multi-Academy Trust, this 

will enable us to trace your payments. Many thanks. 

Transition Arrangements 

Children in years 2 - 5 will have a transition morning on Tuesday 27th June 2017. We will be inviting all parents to 

come in and meet with their child’s new teachers in September once they have settled into their new spaces.  

Countywide School Keep Clear Markings 

Cormac Solutions, on behalf of Cornwall Council, have reviewed primary and secondary schools in Cornwall and Parc 

Eglos School have been identified to have the existing School Keep Clear markings formalised by:  

• Erecting signs and posts to prohibit vehicles stopping or waiting on the markings at any time 

• Removing and refreshing the existing School Keep Clear markings to conform to regulations. 

This will hopefully help with traffic issues such as obstructive parking, congestion and road safety outside of our 

school. The plans are attached to the streetlight outside of the top gate so feel free to have a look.  

Tempest Photographs 

Please could all Tempest photo orders be returned to the school office no later than Monday 26th June 2017. 

Thank you. 

Den Days 

From Monday 26th June to Thursday 29th June 2017 we are inviting all pupils to build dens for ‘Save the          

Children’s Den Day. It’s a fun way for your children to raise funds that will change children’s lives, whilst they learn 

new skills and important lessons about the world around them.  

To raise funds for Den Day, we are asking the children to bring in a small donation of 50p and/or an item towards 

building a den to take part in Den Day. Their challenge is to see if they can build a stable den, which can fit a small 

amount of children inside. Please see below a timetable for each class: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 Parents 

We would like to remind our Y6 parents that the performances of ‘Pantastic’ will be taking place on Wednesday 12th 

July 2017 at 1.30pm and Thursday 13th July 2017 at 6.30pm. The children have put a lot of work into creating 

a fantastic show and we look forward to sharing this with you. Any extra tickets will go on general release on Monday 

26th June 2017. 

Our Leavers Assembly will be taking place on Thursday 20th July 2017 from 9.00am. Parents are welcome to come 

to this special assembly.  

‘ Learning today for the world of tomorrow’ 

Day Morning Afternoon 
Monday 26th Year 1  Year 4 
Tuesday 27th Year 6 Year 5 
Wednesday 28th Year 2 and Foundation Foundation 
Thursday 29th - Year 3 



Weekly Attendance for W/C 19.06.17 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunbeams 97.7% 

Stars 97.0% 

1HT/NE 96.4% 

1CW 90.4% 

2HE 96.9% 

2KD 97.2% 

3AB 95.3% 

3SG/LV 98.6% 

4SC 95.2% 

4PL/HH 91.8% 

5RG 98.6% 

5SR 90.8% 

6KH 94.5% 

6KB 95.3% 

Class Attendance % No. of 

Lates 

0 

8 

0 

1 

1 

0 

8 

0 

0 

8 

0 

3 

0 

0 

 

Next week, our school menu will be on Blue week 

The            

expected      

percentage 

attendance 

for a child 

is 96%.  

Let’s see if 

each class 

can aim for 

this or 

above! 

Summer Fayre—Friday 14th July 2017          

2.30pm-5.00pm 

We hope you are looking forward to our summer fayre! 

There will be lots to see and do including a performance 

from our school choir, mystery guest appearances,            

refreshments and a BBQ. We will also have a number of 

stalls and one of these will be selling items such as bags 

and cushions which have been made in Mrs Tostdevine’s 

sewing club. 

 

Date Event 

28th June 2017 Sports Day for Y1 and Y2 (PM) and Y3 - Y6 (AM) 

10th July 2017 Foundation and Nursery Sports Day from 9.30am 

12th July 2017 Year 6 Performance of ‘Pantastic’ 1.30pm 

13th July 2017 Year 6 Performance of ‘Pantastic’ 6.30pm 

14th July 2017 Summer Fayre 2.30pm - 5.00pm 

14th July 2017 School Reports Given Out 

17th July 2017 Reserve Sports Day for Foundation and Nursery 

20th July 2017 Year 6 Leavers Assembly 9.00am 

21st July 2017 Final Day of School for Children 

24th - 26th July 2017 INSET Days - School Closed  

4th - 5th September 2017 INSET Days - School Closed 

6th September 2017 Beginning of Autumn Term 

Friends of Parc Eglos 

Our recycling collections have moved to a Wednesday 

morning at 8.45am.  

This week’s recycling winners were classes 1NE and 

5SR. Well done! We added in the money we recently 

received from the Fonebank for the box of mobile 

phones, tablets and electronic devices. This totalled 

£72 and has been added into the classroom totals for 

the week. We raised an amazing £132.31!  

We would like to thank you for your kind donations    

towards our cake sale yesterday. All money raised will 

be going to the victims of the Grenfell Fire in London. 

We will announce a final figure in next week’s         

newsletter. 

 

5k Rainbow Run 

We would like to say good luck to Elsie, Heidi, Bella, 

Laila and Zak from the Dolphins class. These children 

will be taking part in the 5k Rainbow Run on Sunday 

25th June at RAF St Mawgan!  


